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Stop unnecessary animal suffering by banning the sale of animal tested cosmetics in 

Oregon.  The animals most abused are rabbits, mice, rats and guinea pigs who are 

tested  with cosmetics such as lipstick, deodorant and shampoo.   Cosmetics 

companies do not need to test their products on animals, today there are good 

alternative methods used.  There are new safer ingredients companies can use,  

Currently there are around 50 alternative tests available and more are being 

developed.  There are more than 1,000 cosmetics brands in North America that have 

committed not to test final products, formulations, or ingredients on animals,  this is 

progress, but there is far more work to do to ban all testing on all animals completely.   

Stop all the horrid abuses.    Support HB 3213  to promote a more humane world.     


